
 
The Partnership to Launch CTE 

Advisory Committee  
 

June 17, 2016 
 
 
Career Technical Education (CTE) Advisory Committee  
 
At Wednesday's SGV City Managers Association's annual conference, the Partnership 
highlighted three new initiatives: Sector Councils, Economic Development PowerSite, 
and CTE Advisory Committee.  
 
As the need for workforce development arises, the Partnership will form a CTE Advisory 
Committee to serve as a bridge between businesses and schools. If you would like to 
be part of the committee or know more about it, contact Dr. Michelle 
Yanez  myanez@valleyconnect.com. 
 
The Partnership Website Update 
 
As we prepare to launch the SGV Economic PowerSite, we will start a series of updates 
on our website. You probably have already noticed that our website URL is now 
www.sgvpartnership.org. Rest assured that valleyconnect.com still works; it will simply 
be redirected to sgvpartnership.org. In a week or two, we will begin the same transition 
for our email domain.  
 
Jeff Allred, President & CEO 
San Gabriel Valley Economic Partnership 
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